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UNSAFE	SCHOOL	CHOICE

Pursuant	to	Federal	law,	District	policy	must	require	that	a	student	attending	a	persistently	dangerous
public	elementary	school	or	secondary	school,	as	determined	by	the	state	in	consultation	with	a
representative	sample	of	local	educational	agencies,	or	who	becomes	a	victim	of	a	violent	criminal	offense,
as	determined	by	state	law,	while	in	or	on	the	grounds	of	a	public	elementary	school	or	secondary	school
that	the	student	attends,	be	allowed	to	attend	a	safe	public	elementary	school	or	secondary	school	within
the	local	educational	agency,	including	a	public	charter	school.	

DEFINITIONS

General	Definition	of	Persistently	Dangerous	School	Label:	A	school	with	recurring	violent	and/or	dangerous
crime	that	continues	over	time	and	does	not	use	research-based	planning	and	prevention	programming	to
ensure	school	safety.

Definition	of	Victim	of	Violent	Criminal	Offense:	An	individual	against	whom	the	crime	is	committed	as	listed
in	a	police	report	that	is	not	unfounded	or	exceptionally	cleared	or	who	is	an	immediate	family	member	of	a
crime	victim	who	has	been	killed	or	incapacitated.

ENROLLMENT	OPTIONS

All	students	attending	a	public	school	classified	by	the	State	as	a	persistently	dangerous	school	shall	be
notified	of	this	label	and	offered	the	opportunity	to	transfer	to	any	school	within	the	District	that	is	not
labeled	persistently	dangerous	and	contains	the	same	grade	level	the	student	is	eligible	to	attend	or	a
charter	school.

Any	student,	while	in	or	on	the	grounds	of	a	public	elementary	school	or	secondary	school	that	the	student
attends,	who	is	subjected	to	a	violent	criminal	offense	as	defined	in	Arizona	law	or	who	is	an	immediate
family	member	of	one	who	has	been	killed	or	incapacitated	by	such	defined	violent	criminal	offense	shall	be
offered	the	opportunity	to	transfer	to	any	school	within	the	District	that	contains	the	same	grade	level	the
student	is	eligible	to	attend	or	a	charter	school.

The	number	of	individuals	using	the	individual	transfer	option	should	be	reported	to	the	Arizona	Department
of	Education	(ADE)	each	year	in	the	format	and	form	required.

Schools	are	to	report	violations	of	rules	regarding	dangerous	weapons	in	the	"Safe	and	Drug-Free	Schools
Report,"	which	is	an	annual	requirement	for	all	public	schools	in	Arizona	and	is	due	to	ADE	by	June	30	each
year.		Additionally,	referrals	to	law	enforcement	agencies	for	criminal	offenses	should	be	reported	in	the
annual	School	Report	Card.
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